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Good morning Darrell,
I wanted to let you know that I have completed my application and submitted it through
Granicus.  Thanks.
 

       

Kip Padgett
Town Manager
ADMINISTRATION
 

Office: 919-435-9410 | Direct: 919-435-9411
301 S. Brooks Street | Wake Forest, NC 27587
wakeforestnc.gov

     
Where Innovation Meets Opportunity

Correspondence to and from this E-mail address may be subject to the North Carolina Public
Records Law (NCGS Chapter 132) and may be disclosed to third parties.

From: Darrell Alford <Darrell.Alford@wake.gov>
Date: Tuesday, April 23, 2024 at 10:42 AM
To: Padgett, Kip <kpadgett@wakeforestnc.gov>
Cc: Toni Womack <Toni.Womack@wake.gov>, Ashley Jacobs
<Ashley.Jacobs@wake.gov>
Subject: Municipal Manager Fire Commission Representative

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please use the Phish Alert Button to submit any suspicious
emails for review.

 
Town Manager Padgett,  
 
First and foremost Thank You for being willing to serve on the Fire Commission.  See
below for the link to the application.  You will be serving as the alternate for the
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Municipal Managers position that is currently occupied by Demetria John.  Demetria
will be moving up to the Primary Municipal Manager position.  I have Toni Womack
with the Wake County Managers Office copied on this email, and once the application
is complete, she will get it to the Commissioners at the next available meeting for
appointment.  Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.
 
 
https://wake.granicus.com/boards/w/8bc7717201bf9455
 
 
 
 

Darrell Alford
Director
Wake County Government
Fire Services & Emergency Management
darrell.alford@wake.gov
919.856.6487 office | 919.500.1554 mobile | 919.856.6236 fax
331 S. McDowell St, P.O. Box 550, Raleigh N.C. 27602
wake.gov
 

E-mail correspondence sent to and received from this address may be subject to
disclosure under the North Carolina Public Records Act unless made confidential under
applicable law.
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